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August 29, 2016

Masood Khan, Esq.
Adjusters International
305 E Pine Street

Seattle, Washington 98122

Dear Masood,

Thank you and Adjusters International for the great job on our insurance claim. I
am so glad to have met with you, Ken Crown, Kyle Hensick, David Droubay and other
members of your team after our family home was devastated from the Wenatchee
Firestorm of June 2016. We thought that our insurer would treat us fairly and pay the
right amount so we could rebuild the property. Being an attorney I have dealt with many
complex legal and business issues in my career. Relatively quickly in the process I
realized that the insurance company was going to drag its feet and find ways to reduce the
amount owed. In fact, they had under-insured us to our detriment. Iam glad we retained
your services to help.

You efforts resulted in an amount more than double of what the insurance
company initially offered. With your efforts the policy was reformed, the values were
properly adjusted and now we are finally on our way to getting our home and lives
rebuilt. The cost of your services at 10% of the insurance recovery was well worth the
time, effort and results that you obtained. Thanks for your hard work. I will happily
recommend you and your firm anytime. Please feel free to utilize me as a reference for
future clients.

Sincerely,

Brétt Scott, Esq.
Attorney at Law



